
ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

A copy of the accounts for Paragon Mortgages (No.25) PLC for the year ended 30 September 
2020 have today been submitted to the National Storage Mechanism and they will shortly be 
available for inspection at https://data.fca.org.uk/#/nsm/nationalstoragemechanism. 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Carolyn Sharpe ‐ Senior Assistant Company Secretary 
07984 810427 
 
29 January 2021 

 


